TOWN OF WEST SENECA

BRIAN J. ADAMS
SUPERINTENDENT €1
Hretiway DEPARTMENT

TO: The Honorable Town Board
FROM: Brian Adams
DATE: October 7, 2021

RE: Roof Replacement Fireman’s Park

Dear Honorable Town Board Members:

As you may know the 2021 budget allocated money for the roof repair/replacement at Harlem Rd Park. The total
job came in under budget leaving us the opportunity to address another building’s needs this year. It is my
recommendation that we use the funds available to replace the roof on the maintenance building at Fireman’s
Park. Please allow the Highway Superintendent to get quotes and move forward with the replacement process.
Funds will be available in account 1.990.975 '

Sincerely,

Brian Adams

Superintendent of Highways
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